
This is an email to our wonderful small business owners to encourage them to start organizing their 2020 financial data.
We know... we know... it's only January 9... but...

Partnerships and S Corp tax returns are due Monday, March 15. To ensure timely filings of business tax returns, our
document cutoff date is Monday, February 22... which is only 44 days away! Yikes.

Should you find yourself motivated, here is the small business checklist of the things we need-

https://wcginc.com/wp-content/documents/SendingDocs-Business.pdf

Are you a QuickBooks Online or Xero user? Are your books done? Amazing! Let us know, we'll grab your stuff and get
going. If you need to send us an invite to your online accounting platform please use accounting@watsoncpagroup.com.
And here is a link to your client portal-

https://wcginc.sharefile.com/Authentication/Login

Sorry to pester you on a weekend... we are just super excited to get tax season underway.

Have a good one! A nice Manhattan is the drink choice this weekend!
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